NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

Guadalupe Operating Co. November 16, 2005
1407 Cuthbert Ave.
Midland TX 79701

Reference: Yates Federal 009 0-6-20s-27¢ API: 30-015-01027
Operator,

The NMOCD District 11 office is in receipt of a closure report for remediation of contaminated materials at the above referenced well
site. The report was prepared and submitted by your agent, Allstate Environmental Services, LLC. The remediation project was
performed on chloride impacted soils along the west and southwest fence line of the tank battery.

The report indicates soils were removed and hauled to CRI, an NMOCD approved disposal facility. The report further indicates that an
analysis of soils left in place show NMOCD guidelines and requirements were met.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 11
1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210
(505) 746-1283 Ext 108

(505) 626-0857
Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us
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